
 

 

           
                                                                                                       
                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 

‘Love the Adventure of Learning’ 
 
 

Friday 7th May   Issue 15 

Values:  Our Value for this term is Generosity 
Whoever closes his ear to the cry of the poor 
will himself call out and not be answered. 
Our website is:  www.thebattschool.org.uk 
Our email is:     office.3605@batt.oxon.sch.uk 
 
Dear Parents & carers, 
Another busy week at the Batt school. We had to postpone the 
Uniform Sale due to bad weather and we are hoping for dry 
weather soon to try again. 
Please remember the Treasure Hunt next weekend. It looks like 
an exciting event. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

CALENDAR 
15 May  BSA Treasure Hunt 10:00am-12:00pm 
18/20 May KS1/EYFS Parent’s evenings 
25/27 May KS2 Parent’s Evenings 
28 May  Break the Rules Day  
  SEN Coffee Morning 
  Finish for Half Term 
25 June  SEN Coffee Morning 
 
    

Uniform Sale BSA 
 

There will be a second- hand uniform sale soon, after school. 
Please support it. It was cancelled last week due to the poor 
weather. 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
 

We have set up an online booking system to enable you to 
book a slot for Parent’s evenings. Please respond to the 
email/letter with the details. We are hoping to engage with all 
our parents through face- to- face meetings. 
 
RAW,1M,2D Tuesday 18th May 4:30-7:30 

RAW, 1M,2D Thursday 20th May 3:30-6:30 

KS2 Tuesday 25th May 4:30-7:30 

KS2 Thursday 27th May 3:30-6:30 
 

Website 
 

We have a new Website which is being launched on Friday 16th 
May.  We look forward to sharing this with you next week.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Shop Witney 
 

The Shop Witney are running some private shopping evenings. 
These are aimed at anyone that is struggling to go out in the 
crowds. This can be health, anxiety, new baby, Covid, anything! 
You can book a 25min slot to shop ALONE (or with anyone you 
want to bring) with just one team member in store. This will be 
the first Thursday evening of each month. To book message 
The Shop Witney on Facebook or Instagram. Or call the shop 
on 07508884961.  
Many thanks Anne, Sarah and the shop team  

 
Murabindi School 

 
We are twinning with a school in Uganda which is run by a local 
charity. The children are beginning to learn about the school, 
and we are starting to look at resources that can be sent out to 
the school via the charity. This will include some much- needed 
laptops that we have now replaced. Please ask your child to tell 
you about this project. 
 

 
 

Challenge 13 
 
We would love the children to write letters to the children in 
our sister school. We can then collect them and deliver them to 
the school via our Witney contact. The children could talk 
about their school life and hobbies.  They can use the school 
address. 
 

Book Vending machine 
 

  
A big thank you to the Studley family for the book vending 
machine that has now been delivered and is in place in the 
school Library. 
 

May Dancing 
 

It is with great sadness that we need to cancel this year’s May 
Dancing. We are not able to come out of our bubbles to 
practise and therefore the children will not have time to 
prepare. 
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